CONTINUE TELEPHONE ONLY SERVICES & REVERSE THE CUTS TO PROVIDERS TO MAINTAIN ACCESS TO PAIN MANAGEMENT SERVICES




Dear Members of Congress,  

We have been notified that CMS has determined that telephone only services will no longer be covered. In addition, we are extremely concerned that our physicians may not be able to provide us with appropriate care with increasing expenses due to COVID-19 and the extra precautions they have been taking, and reduced reimbursements, which appear to be almost 10% for doctor offices and 6% for ambulatory surgery centers.

We ask Congress to act upon this and support any type of bill and to take action by requesting that CMS stop the removal of telephone only services.


Sincerely,


_______________________________________
Signature

_______________________________________
Date

________________________________
Printed Name


_______________________________________
Address


_______________________________________
City, State, and ZIP Code 



